
NEWS FLASH
10/11/2020

KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASH

Tee Booking System

Dear Member

If all goes according to plan, the casual tee booking
system will be re-activated on Sunday 15 November 2020
at 18:00 for the period Thursday 3 - Sunday 20 December
2020.

What will happen on 2 December?
The intention is to return to what No 10 calls the “local
and regional approach” of three different tiers of varying
restrictions, according to the Covid-19 threat in each
area. But exactly how tough the measures will be, will
depend on how successful the second lockdown – or
“tougher national measures”, as No 10 prefers to call it –
proves to be.

In the meantime, stay safe and we look forward to seeing
you all again soon.

Reunert Bauser
General Manager
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